
MINUTES OF THE  REGULAR MEETING OF THE WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL 

9 JANUARY 2025 

7:00 P.M. 

 

Regular meeting of the Winchester City Council was called to order by Mayor Youngren. 

Council present:  Osburn, London,  Tannahill 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

Councilperson  Tannahill  moved to approve the minutes  as presented. Councilperson   London seconded. M/C  
Unanimous. 

Councilperson Osburn moved to approve the bills and fund transfers as presented. Councilperson Tannahill 
seconded.  M/C  Unanimous. 

Matthew Goodnight:  Superintendent report. 

 Insituform (CIPP) scheduled to be completed tomorrow. 

 Continuing to work on backfilling and patching manholes and potholes. 

 Some work still needs to be completed at community center:   door trim and lights. 

 Repaired hydraulic hoses on grader. 

Miles Messenger reported for the Fire Department: 

  Working on a budget 

  Working on grants for new radios. 

Councilperson Osburn proposed that we pay Matthew Goodnight $28 per hour.   His probationary period is up, and 
he has now fully stepped into the position of Maintenance Superintendent.  Councilperson Beauchamp seconded.  
M/C  Unanimous. 

 Councilperson London moved to pre-approve Liquor, beer and wine licenses for:  Winchester Kitchen and 
Bar, the Gateway Express and Marshall Meats LLC.(City license to be issued upon proof of State and County 
License)  Councilperson Tannahill seconded the motion.  M/C  Unanimous. 

No further business.  Councilperson Tannahill moved to adjourn the meeting, and Councilperson Osburn 
seconded the motion.  M/C  Unanimous. 

 

___________________________________________                          __________________________________________________ 

LeAnn J Trautman, City Clerk               Miriam J Youngren, Mayor 


